
From: Lydia Sadler   
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 1:53 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: S62A/2024/0057 Former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Lane, Saffron Walden 

 
 

S62A/2024/0057 Former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Lane, Saffron Walden 

 

Thank you for consulting MAG on the above application.  I have reviewed 

the submission documents and MAG do not wish to make any highways 

comments in relation to the application. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Lydia Sadler  
Planning Manager 
Strategic Planning 
MAG, Olympic House, Manchester, M90 1QX 

 
 

 




